
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

December 31, 2016

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Bible Study Some Lessons From Job Ron Stagg

Children’s Sabbath School Program

Divine Service
Song Service 
Welcome and Announcements Ron Stagg
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Stephen McIntyre
Hymn of Praise Gleams of the Golden Morning Hymn #205
Scripture Reading Revelation 14:6-12 Jenna McIntyre
Children’s Offering Erica McIntyre
Children’s Time Jane Smallwood
Offering Canadian Evangelism Justina Stagg
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Justina Stagg
Special Music
Sermon Stephen McIntyre

The Three Angels of 2017 

Closing Hymn ‘Tis Almost Time for the Lord to Come Hymn #212
Benediction Stephen McIntyre
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week:   4:21 pm.          Next Week:   4:29 pm.

This  Sabbath:    Deacons/Ushers:       Lamonte Stagg & Howard Mugford
Next  Sabbath:   Sermon: TBA                 Offering: Church Budget

  Deacons / Ushers:       Ramsay Smallwood & Howard Mugford

Announcements
Happy Sabbath! Welcome to our last worship service for this year. Considering all that
has occurred this past year, we each can say that God has been good to us! As you
worship today, lift up the name of Jesus with heart and voice, and give Him all the glory! 

How to Study the Bible - This extra Sabbath School class study is taking place in the
fellowship hall today at 9:40am. Our regular Sabbath school class study will continue
without disruption during this time. 

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards from the prayer box will be prayed over this
week. 

Church Schedules for Q1-2017 should be available today for your pick up. 

2017 Sunset and Offering Calendars are available for pick up today.

2017 Church Officers & Ministry Support Team List can be found on the bulletin
board, as it was voted on December 10.  Any currently serving officer or ministry leader
who has concerns or questions about their continued service, as re-voted for 2017, is
requested to contact the Pastor at your earliest convenience. Thank you.  

Pastor Jason, Elizabeth, Dierick and Aiden Williams are happy to announce the birth
of their new son, Michael, on Wednesday, December 28, at Carbonear, weighing 7lbs
15 ounces. Please keep mommy and baby in your prayers this coming week! Thank
you. 

Pastor’s Vacation - Pastor Jason is on family vacation time until January 8. If you have
any ministry needs during that time, please speak to a member of the church board. In
the case of emergencies, you may call the pastor on his cell phone.  

2016 Tax Receipts - Our treasury staff remind us that any donations that you would like
counted for 2016 for tax purposes must be submitted via an envelope by the end of the
day today (December 31). We greatly appreciate your year-end ministry gifts as we look
forward to God’s blessing in 2017. 

The Bay Roberts Adventurer Club will  have its next regular meeting Sunday, January
15, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.  

2017 Church Calendar Items for church ministries will be shared as soon as they are
confirmed.

Community Food Bank Basket - Don’t forget non-perishable food items for the food
bank! 

Don’t forget to share Living Word Radio, a 24/7 internet radio ministry (teaching and
preaching) that is broadcasting from right here at our church. Feel free to share the link
of www.livingwordradio.ca and promote this online Bible teaching ministry to family and
friends. 

Remember in Prayer:  Those travelling at this holiday season; those grieving losses
at this time of year;  our ongoing church ministries; our NL Board of Directors; our church
leaders at all levels; our sick and shut-in members; for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among
us and true revival in our hearts this year.


